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Victor Lund

From: Clayton Beck <cbeck@ardc.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 10:25 AM
To: Victor Lund; Jim Foldesi
Cc: Madill, Jeffrey (DOT); Paige.Holte@state.mn.us; derek.fredrickson; 

bryan.anderson@state.mn.us
Subject: TA - Rice Laker Rd Project

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links. 

Dear Victor Lund, 
 
Yesterday the Northeast Minnesota Area TransportaƟon Partnership met yesterday and approved your project as 
recommended by the TransportaƟon AlternaƟves Task Force for funding. The group passed the moƟon, and your project 
was awarded $600,000 in TA funding for Fiscal Year 2028. An official leƩer will be sent via email and mail confirming this 
in the coming days. I just wanted to reach out and let you know that your project will be geƫng funded.  
 
Upon receipt of your official leƩer, please connect with Jeffery Madill (jeff.madill@state.mn.us), Paige Holte 
(Paige.Holte@state.mn.us), and Derek Fredrickson (derek.fredrickson@state.mn.us)  as soon as possible with 
informaƟon including: 
 

 Request Project Number 
 Concise Project DescripƟon 
 Best Engineering Cost EsƟmates 

 
CongratulaƟons and best of luck with this important project! 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Clayton Beck 
Associate Planner 
ARDC Planning, ARDC 
(218) 529-7552 
cbeck@ardc.org 
 

 
 


